GIVE IT BACK

Submission to the Tasmanian Legislative Council Jan 2013

Dear Sir’'s/Madam’s of the Upper House, GIVE IT BACK request the
permission of the house to address its members in relation to the

current forestry bill before you.

The following points we believe are important to the process are

Fire Management

The Future in Forestry — industry prospects, reserve
management, environmental sustainability

Communities

Domestic Consumption — biofuel, residue value

Local and State economic benefits - from the flow on effect of
forestry

Transparency

GIVE IT BACK, request permission to address the house on these
important issues. We will be quick and to the point on these main
topics, delivering relevant information to your members in order to
make the educated decisions needed for this bill. We believe that
there is a future and a way forward in this debate.



